        The FRIENDLY MONSTER project 

                                                Begins September 19th
                                          What Will We Do?

Our school will be working with other schools in the United States and around the world on a very challenging project. Each class describes a part of a friendly monster and emails their description to the project web: Mr. Smith’s 4th grade class in Hannibal Missouri. Working in teams, each school will build the friendly monster from everyone's descriptions.
Miss Hope’s class “met” Mr. Smith’s class during their participation in another online project (The Symbolic Monarch Butterfly Migration.) We will be the very first preschool contributing to this project! (
             Building a monster will be a big job! But we can do it together!

Math, language, teamwork, creativity and problem solving skills will all be necessary to build our friendly monster.
	
	Sample descriptions 

HEAD: star shaped, red, white, blue , 10 inches tall, 5 points

TAIL - Mr. Smith 4th - Missouri - webbed-spikes, spider-end, yellow, blue polka dots, hairy, diamond scales, 3 feet long

(12 words max)


                                       How can you help?

We’ll need LOTS of recycled materials. Please donate as many different types of clean recyclables as you can. (Cardboard, plastic, Styrofoam, boxes, bags…etc.etc.)

We’ll be collecting these items between now and October.
Thank You! We’ll be sure to keep you posted on our progress! 

